
 

  

 

Newsletter #1 
July 2021 

Planned Project Work 
As part of the 2021 Capital Works Program, the City of 
Vaughan is planning improvements to various 
Stormwater Management Facility (SWMF) and outfall 
locations. Stormwater management facilities are 
designed and built to collect rainfall and surface water 
runoff. The SWMF location is noted on the enclosed 
map.   
 

Construction is expected to begin in the fall of 2022.  

Pre-construction Field Work 
This month, City-retained engineering consultants will 
be in your neighbourhood conducting investigation 
activities including topographic and/or legal surveys, 
geotechnical boreholes and other field investigation 
works. The various underground utilities (i.e. gas, 
telephone and hydro) will be identified in advance by 
coloured paint markings. 

Traffic Impact 
All roads will remain open to traffic while the field 
investigation work is being carried out by City-retained 
consultants, under the direction of the Infrastructure 
Delivery department. 

More Details to Follow 
Newsletter #2 will be issued prior to construction to 
provide further details including approximate 
construction start and end dates.  
 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look 
forward to completing these important infrastructure 
upgrades in your area.  

For more information or questions related to 
this project, contact: 

Project Lead: 

Alan Manlucu 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development, City of Vaughan 
T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8468 
E: alan.manlucu@vaughan.ca 

Engineering Consultant: 

Aquafor Beech Limited 

 
 
 
 

                
  

Stormwater Management 
Facility Improvements 

Location: 

Site 9 – Pond TRCA 13 Improvements 
Adjacent to: 
Greenock Drive  
Rutherford Road 
Tesma Way 
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